MAA BOLI DIWAS

AARSI sahit sabha of Punjabi department, Mata Sundri College celebrated “Maa Boli Diwas” on 21st
February 2024.Convenor, Dr Veenakshi Sharma, started the event by sharing compact analysis regarding
International Mother Tongue Day.Prof Gurjit kaur TIC Punjabi department took the discussion further
with her views on the importance of Mother Tongue. Prizes were given to the Students participated in the
event by reciting poems, articles on the topic “ Importance and Challenges to the Punjabi Language
“Jasmeet Kaur and Amrita conducted the whole program Lastly, Laveesha Uppal president Aarsi thanked
all the students and staff for organizing and participating in the event successfully.



